
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Thornley for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 December 2022 

  To ask the Convener: 

Question (1) On what date he wrote to Lothian Buses regarding Bus 

Service Single Fares as agreed at September’s meeting of 

Full Council? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Whether he has received a response? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Whether he will share a copy of his letter and the response 

received? 

 (3)  

   

   

 
 


